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To Whom it may concern,

This letter certifies that the manuscript entitled "Hyponatremic encephalopathy due to
polyethylene glycol-based bowel preparation for colonoscopy: A case report” by Haisheng
Dong et al. has been professionally editing by a native speaker with the author's field.

Sincerely,
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John Zepernick
Managing editor



